
Save the Date: The Hague Service
Convention Turns 50
On February 19, 2015, the Center for Transnational Business and the Law at
Georgetown University  Law Center  will  host  an  event  in  Washington  DC to
celebrate  the  fiftieth  anniversary  of  the  conclusion  of  the  Hague  Service
Convention.

The Convention on the Service Abroad of Judicial and Extrajudicial Documents in
Civil or Commercial Matters, concluded in 1965, has become one of the most
useful tools for the simplification of procedure in cross-border disputes. In the
beginning,  just  a  handful  of  Western states were parties,  but  over time,  the
acceptance  of  the  Convention  has  grown;  it  is  now  in  effect  in  68  states,
representing every continent and every major legal tradition. Alongside the New
York Convention, accession to the Hague Service Convention is now considered
one of the benchmarks of a state that aspires to provide access to the rule of law
and transnational justice.

The  event  will  feature  panel  discussions  featuring  practitioners,  academics,
representatives of the Hague Conference on Private International Law, and the
central  authorities  of  several  states.  The  discussions  will  look  back  at  the
successes of the Convention over the past half-century, as well as look ahead to
new  challenges  (whether  it  be  unforeseen  technologies,  non-uniform
interpretations of  the Convention,  and inadvertent  failures to  understand the
Convention by the bench and the bar.) Of course, the event will also feature an
opportunity for informal discussions among colleagues and friends.

To RSVP, see this link on Letters Blogatory
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